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Sarah Leach

To: Andrew Edwards
Subject: RE: Comments for 690 Quaker Road, 1395 Station Street & 304 Welland Road

From: Belinda Menard <BMenard@pelham.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 3:58 PM 
To: Andrew Edwards <AEdwards@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Comments for 690 Quaker Road, 1395 Station Street & 304 Welland Road 
 
 
 
Sarah & Andrew, 
 
At this time, building has no comments, regarding 690 Quaker Road and 1395 Station Street. 
 
Regarding 304 Welland Road, a Building permit is required for the construction of the requested front 
porch, should variance be granted.  
 
Should there be any questions regarding the Building permit process, please direct those inquiries to 
building-info@pelham.ca  
 
 
Respectfully, 
Belinda Menard 
 
 
 
 

 
 
TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 
The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If 
you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original 
and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you. 
 


